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Dear Parents, 

I would like to wish you all a belated 

Happy New Year! It's hard to believe 

that January is over already. We have 

been very busy here at school and 

have had many exciting educational 

activities! 

 

Firstly, a big thank you to all our 

parents who joined us for our parent 

teacher evenings between the 15th 

and 19th of January. This was a 

wonderful opportunity to see how 

your children have been progressing 

and evaluate their learning both 

inside and outside the classroom. 

Our Semester 1 assessments 

provide us with great insight into how 

our students have mastered and truly 

understood our curriculum. If you 

were unable to make the meetings 

and would still like to discuss your 

child's progress with their classroom 

teacher please feel free to reach out 

to us so that we can support you with 

finding a time for a meeting.  
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In December we had a fantastic turn out for our Annual Charity Christmas Fair. I would like to once again 

share my deepest gratitudes to all the families and parents who spent many hours supporting us in 

preparation for this truly wonderful cause. Last year Kinderworld was able to raise over 1.1 Billion VND to 

CARITAS Vietnam so that they could help provide scholarships to underprivileged children all across 

Vietnam. We are looking forward to seeing all the good we can do this year!  
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Tet is fast approaching and we have continued with our tradition of Tet boxes this year. The Tet box is a charity 

drive run by our student council aiming to provide underprivileged families with some much needed support of 

the Lunar New Year. We collected many essential items ranging from rice to toothbrushes! We know that this 

extraordinary initiative will surely have long lasting positive effects on those families in need. 
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BOOK WEEK 
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Study Tour 2024 to Korea and Singapore  
Dear Parents and Students,  
We are pleased to inform you that Singapore International School 
(SIS) will be organizing the following Study Tour Programmes:  
   

• Study Tour to Singapore for students from Year 4 to 
Year 6.  
• Study Tour to Korea for students from Year 5 to Year 
9.   

  
Both programmes will tentatively be held from Sunday, July 7 2024 
to Saturday, July 13 2024.  
  
Further information on the program and registration will be 
disseminated to students and parents in course. In case of questions, 
please contact Ms. Le Do Dieu Linh, Programme Coordinator at: (84-
24) 6661 7722 or Email: linh.ledodieu@kinderworldgroup.com  

  

As always thank you for your continued trust and support, if there is anything I can do to help please feel 
free to contact me on the following email address: michael.ogden@ciputra.sis.edu.vn 

Kind Regards 

 

Michael Ogden 

Principal 
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